Member, Board of Supervisors City and County of San Francisco
District 4

- GORDON MAR

July 27, 2020

John Artnz, Director
Department of Elections

City Hall, Room 48

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Withdrawal of Stock Based Compensation Tax from November 2020 ballot
Dear Director Artnz,

On behalf of Supervisors Ronen, Preston, Peskin and myself, | am writing to withdraw
from the November ballot the initiative ordinance submitted (by four Supervisors)
entitled “Initiative Ordinance - Business and Tax Regulations Code - Stock-Based
Compensation Tax.” which is referenced Board File No. 200652.

Please accept this letter as an official withdrawal of my signature from this measure. If
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my staff Edward Wright at
(415) 554-7464. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Supervisor Gordon Mar

Ce:
Clerk of the Board
Board of Supervisors




